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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

29/08/2021  15:21:532021/2965/P OBJ Jade Bacton Tower residents do not think enough has been done to advertise the application number mentioned 

above.  There is one A4 notice attached to a tree that was put there are a few weeks ago about 5m away from 

the main entrance - to see the notice you would have to go out of your way.  We did not get a notice put on the 

Bacton Tower noticeboard or any left by the concierge.  Residents have not been sent any details about the 

application.  Why?  Bacton Tower residents are the people who will have to put up with the noise and works 

etc. and we have had enough this.
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